
From: m.keller@comcast.net  
Sent: Wednesday, September 09, 2015 4:44 PM 
To: Kowalski, Matthew; Briere, Sabra; Taylor, Christopher (Mayor) 
Cc: Krapohl, Graydon; Eaton, Jack; Baughman, Troy 
Subject: 2250 Ann Arbor-Saline proposed condo project 
 
Matt, All, 
We just became aware that a number of residents of Village Oaks have submitted a list of concerns 
about the proposed development, along the lines of those voiced previously.  While all residents can 
of course provide input, we are concerned that there be no confusion:  The attachment is not a 
consensus product, representing all Village Oaks homeowners; there is no homeowners' association; 
it is not signed by all. 
  
Previously, those of us most directly impacted by overland stormwater at the foot of Village Oaks 
and on Chaucer provided a summary of our concerns and the great benefits of the regional 
detention portion of this project, both for homeowners and for improved stewardship of our 
waterways. 
  
Matt--we assume that this material remains as part of the Planning Commissioners' packet. 
  
Art Herold and Mae Keller 
498 Village Oaks 
  
  

 
From: "Graydon Krapohl" <GKrapohl@a2gov.org> 
To: "m keller" <m.keller@comcast.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 9, 2015 3:13:10 PM 
Subject: FW: 2250 Ann Arbor-Saline proposed condo project 
 

 
From: Pia Bennett [bennettpia@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 09, 2015 15:06 
To: Eaton, Jack; Taylor, Christopher (Mayor); Briere, Sabra; Planning; Kowalski, 
Matthew; Krapohl, Graydon 
Subject: 2250 Ann Arbor-Saline proposed condo project 

 
Hello, City of Ann Arbor representatives  
 
Please find attached a  letter outlining the Village Oaks residents concerns on the proposed 
project, we are united in this matter. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
Pia Bennett 
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